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Jackie attended the Decentralizing Whiteness workshop developed by CILMAR.  It is part of the STEP-UP Zone Program and she will give a review of this possibly with Tasha in the Fall.
David attended the Latin X Conference in Los Angeles.  It focuses on Math.
De mentioned ADVANCE is making updates to the hiring workshop.
Notes from the Chat:
No chat captured.

